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Common Street Improvements Beginning 

 

New Braunfels, TX − The City of New Braunfels has announced that the segment of Common Street from 

Gruene Road to Loop 337will be under construction beginning Monday, March 16th.   

The scope of work removes and resurfaces the asphalt pavement as well as rebuilds a segment of the 

gutters and curbs. Traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction from approximately 9:00 a.m. until 

4:00 p.m. during the duration of the project, which is expected to last approximately six weeks.  

The resurfacing of this portion of Common Street is part of the 2013 Bond Program Citywide Street 

Improvements project. Work is expected to be completed within the indicated times, weather and other 

factors permitting. For additional information, please contact Eugene Calvert, Assistant Director of Public 

Works, at 830-221-4020.  

# # # 


